June 22, 2009

SBP Governor leaves for New York

The Governor, State Bank of Pakistan, Syed Salim Raza left Karachi today for New
York to lead a Pakistan delegation at the United Nations Conference on World
Financial & Economic Crisis and its impact on Development.

The three-day UN Conference, which is being held at New York from June 24 to
26, 2009, is to identify the emergency and long-term responses to mitigate the
impact of the crisis, especially on vulnerable populations, and initiate a needed
dialogue on the transformation of the international financial architecture, taking

into account the needs and concerns of all the UN Member States.
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